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Internet Safety Action Plan  

 

Under children and families, the SNP committed to the following in their manifesto: 

 

We will refresh our internet safety action plan, linking it to our strategy on digital participation, 

so that appropriate frameworks of training, support and information are in place for 

professionals and families, including children and young people 

 

We are therefore currently working across government to update our internet safety action 

plan, ensuring it is linked to our Digital Participation strategy. We are also taking steps to 

ensure the refreshed action plan is linked to work being taken forward in schools. In addition 

to this, we will be engaging with key external stakeholders who will be crucial in the 

development of a refreshed action plan. The plan will be published by March 2017. 

 

We have brought together the following stakeholders to develop this work:   

 

INTERNAL EXTERNAL 

Cyber Resilience  Police Scotland 

Digital Participation CEOP 

Learning Directorate Respectme  

Education Scotland Young Scot 

 NSPCC 

 YouthLink Scotland 

 Barnardos 

 

Logic model  

 

Following a meeting of the above group to agree aims on 3 October, a logic model has been 

drafted to inform a refreshed action plan on child internet safety. Following comments from 

the EAG, the logic model will be finalised at our second meeting on 15 November and 

shared with Ministers in December.  

 

Looking at the logic model, 

 Is there anything missing? 

 Would you propose to change anything that is included? 

 Could the outcomes be better linked/linked differently? 

 

 


